PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE
MEETING MINUTES APRIL 27 2021

1. We were told that the restoration of the existing trails would be done in the
future after people started using them over the summer, it will be done as a
maintenance project.

2. Terry gave an update on the lower parking lot and the areas that are to be
reseeded.

3. We all agreed that the fence should be 42” chain link and the committee would
try to get volunteer help to brush out the short section of trail going down the hill
instead of puting it out to bid.
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